Embassy of the Republic of the Philippines
Pasuguan ng Pilipinas v
Seoul BAGONG PILIPINAS

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE
NOTICE OF AWARD

05 June 2025

Dear Mr. Amboy,

Please be informed that upon recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC) of the Philippine Embassy, Seoul, as contained in its Resolution No.
21-2025 dated 05 June 2025, the Embassy is awarding the contract for the
procurement of one-way flight tickets for the members of the Nightingales for the
commemorative events of the 127t anniversary of the proclamation of Philippine
independence to ABC WORLD TOUR.

Should you have any inquiries, you may contact Ms. Anna Gabriella E.
Guinto, BAC Secretariat, at (02) 788-2100-2101 loc. 142 or email at
anna.estimada@dfa.gov.ph. This Notice is issued in accordance with the
requirements of Republic Act No. 9184, otherwise known as the Government
Procurement Act of 2003.

Very truly yours,

MARIA THERESA B. éIZONM%EGA

Ambassador and Head of Procuring Entity

Mr. OSCAR AMBOY
ABC World Tour
355-15 Itaewon-dong, Yongsan-gu, Seoul
E-mail: mayboy62@yahoo.com
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